ALAMO TOWNSHIP MASTER PLAN
What is a Master Plan?

Alamo Township has begun a master plan update. According to the Michigan Planning Enabling
Act (Public Act 33 of 2008), a master plan addresses future land use and establishes goals and
priorities for the community over the next 20-years. It includes descriptive maps, demographic
information, a land use and zoning plan, and other narrative material. The master plan is an
official document authorized by Michigan law that can be viewed as a blueprint for the
Township’s future.

Your Input Matters!

Community input is an integral part of the planning process, which will begin with a SURVEY and
an OPEN HOUSE to collect input from residents and property owners. The Master Plan Open
House will be held Wednesday, May 22" from 11:00 am to 1:00 pm and again from 4:30 pm to
6:30 pm. Please stop by anytime during these timeframes. This is a drop-in event, requiring a
small amount of your time to give needed input to the draft Master Plan.

The Master Plan Survey will be available at the Open House, Township Hall, and through
SurveyMonkey online. Your responses are anonymous, and the data will be reported in total by
question for all surveys received. If you pick up a survey at the Township Hall (7901 North 6th
Street, Kalamazoo, MI 49009), please return your completed survey there.

The survey can also be completed online at the following address:

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ALAMOTWP

or scan the adjacent QR code:

Thank Youl!



https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/ALAMOTWP

